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Carey Certo

From: Myranda McIntyre <myrandamcintyre@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2022 11:34 AM

To: Community Development Email

Subject: Gas station development on Brady rd. 

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button to redirect 
the email for ITD review. 
 
 
Hello, we live on NW 14th Ave directly kitty corner from the proposed gas station development. I have a soon to be 
kindergartner and soon to be 3rd grader who I walk to school on a daily basis. There is already an enormous traffic and 
safety problem with the cars from school drop off/pick up and work commuters. There have been many many times 
when myself and my small children have almost been ran over by someone not looking before turning or rushing 
through the crosswalks. The thought of the traffic increasing and staying consistent throughout the day is nothing short 
of terrifying. With such a high traffic business directly across from a grade school I worry about children who aren’t able 
to have parental supervision walking to and from school. Or to the park to play or participate in sports. This is a terrible 
place to put a business block like the one proposed. The safety of our children and families living in this community 
should be first priority. This is absolutely the wrong use for this land. Please consider the small children and their safety 
and say no to this proposal for a gas station/car wash/coffee drive thru business. 
    Thank you, 
          Myranda Mattson, mother of 2 Prune Hill Elementary children 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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